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PO Box 708, Haslett, MI   48840

----------------------------------------
May 14, 2012
Membership Meeting – May 24, 2012

Revisions to the Michigan Criteria for Onsite Wastewater Treatment
To:   MOWRA Members, Friends, and Associates
From:  Larry Stephens, President

We will have a breakfast meeting of the entire MOWRA membership on Thursday, May 24, 2012 to discuss in detail the revisions to the Michigan Criteria (short name).  Comments are sought by our MDEQ by June 1st.  While comments from the public will be accepted, organizations like ours are encouraged to compile their comments in a summary.  The Criteria are much more of a “re-write” than revisions, so please take the time to review them.  This is the first major update of this document since their original publication in the mid-1970’s.  When adopted, THEY WILL AFFECT THE ONSITE INDUSTRY IN OUR STATE.
As you should know, the Michigan Criteria have been incorporated by reference in the DEQ’s Part 22 Rules, giving them substantial authority even though they are officially considered a set of “Guidelines”.  As a part of this update, the DEQ will also need to open up and modify the 

Part 22 Rules.  Your participation in this process is very important!
The latest draft of the Michigan Criteria re-write has been posted on the MOWRA website for a couple of months now.  The address is www.mowra.org for those not familiar with MOWRA.  PLEASE, PLEASE look over this latest draft prior to our meeting, and come prepared with your questions and comments.
The time and place for the meeting is:

Thursday, May 24th, 2012, 9:00 AM – 12:00 AM
Flap Jack Restaurant 

12800 Old U.S. Highway 27 (about 0.7 miles north of I-69)
Dewitt, Michigan

If you have any questions, call me at 517-339-8692.  Bring a friend or two!
Michigan Onsite Wastewater Recycling Association








